
Brown Room 
News 

Miss. Sexton and Mrs. Eiker 
11/3/14-11/7/14 

Note from the Teachers 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for everyone who came to their 
scheduled Parent/Teacher Conference 
time. If you were not able to make it Miss. 
Sexton will be calling you to reschedule. It 
was nice to get to see all of the families 
again! Remember that if you ever have any 
questions, comments, or concerns Mrs. 
Eiker and I will be happy to talk with you! 
 
 

 
 

Our Week 
We have been working on our 12 Tools of 
Triumph. This week we will be focusing 
on saying “excuse me.” We say excuse 
me in the Brown Room if we need to get 
by someone, if we bump into someone, 
and even if someone bumps into us. 
Please practice this skill at home as well! 
 

Peek at Last Week 
 
 
Last week we focused on  
Pumpkins in the Brown Room. 
Each class carved a pumpkin, and 
then we were able to pain 
pumpkins as well. The kids loved 
being able to carve the pumpkins. 
 
When we carved the pumpkins 
the students picked out all of the 
seeds, so next week we will cook 
the seeds so they can taste 
them! 
  

Reminders/Wish List 
 
 

Reminder that Friday 11/7 is 
Dress Up Display Day! The 
children are able to wear their 
Halloween costumes all day, and 
then we will parade in the gym at 
the end of the day. 

Snack 
 

11/3: Pudding 
11/4: Chips and Salsa 
11/5: Fruit 
11/6: Boiled Eggs 
11/7: Left Overs 
 


